
From: Bill Dicken 

To: John Kennedy 
Date: January 06, 2004

Subject:   
FCC File #: 0352-EX-ST-2003
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Dear Mr. Kennedy:

At this time we will be limiting our request for licensing at the fixed location for Lockport. At 
the appropriate time we plan to amend our application to include sea trials testing at the Grand 
Isle location.


